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The first weeks of school have been busy getting materials ready, final supply lists 
ordered, and planning for yearlong instruction under the BPS Scenario 3 Plan. At the Big Sky 
Colony, Ms. Light is assigned to grades 1-3 and Ms. WhiteGrass-Trombley has grades 4-8.  Ms. 
Show is teaching 1-8 at the Glendale Colony with assistance from Ms. Christoferson. I have had 
the opportunity to meet with staff the past two Wednesdays at both schools. Last week we 
collaboratively met at the Glendale School to develop plans for student Aimsweb assessment, 
sub plans, and Scenario 3 planning.  

During September, teachers will be trained to conduct Aimsweb assessing. Students in 
grades 1-8 will take the Aimsweb benchmarking assessment during the week of September 20-
23.  A regular extended day schedule has been created and most meetings will be conducted 
virtually with professional development topics to support ELA, writing, mathematics, 
assessment, and instruction to support the multi-grade teacher. Both schools will use their Title 
IA funds in September to purchase additional classroom literature.  


